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Statewide Survey Asks Pathways Members for Information about
Campus Programs and Services: Deadline November 6, 2019

The Positive Pathways team has sent out a survey to gain
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greater insight into the programs and services available to
former foster youth at public colleges and universities
throughout Florida.

The survey, which can be completed on a smart phone,
a tablet or using a computer, asks about how foster care
liaisons identify and reach out to students using the
exemption, and if they offer services and resources
specific to these students.

“Each year the number of students from foster care

enrolled in Florida colleges and universities increases at a
faster rate than other subpopulations of students,”
said Dr. Amy Rubinson, who helped design the survey for Educate Tomorrow, which administers the Positive
Pathways Program. “We are interested in knowing how these students are being served so that we can
share this information with the entire Pathways network as well as policy makers in Florida and even in

other states.”

The deadline to complete the survey is Wednesday, Nov. 6, 2019. If you have not received the questionnaire
and you are a foster care liaison, please click HERE to complete the survey, which takes only about 10

minutes and is anonymous.

Help Us Share the Pathways Story

The Positive Pathways Program now has a
video presentation that new members can
use as an onboarding training and that
existing members can use to spread the
word about this innovative program, one of
the few of its kind in the nation. Program
Association Racqui Perry, Esq., and Senior
Director Steve J. Rios, EdD., are the
featured presenters.

The webinar is available on the Pathways webhsite,
www.PositivePathwaysFlorida.org, or by clicking HERE if you
are reading this newsletter online.
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Don't Let Students From Foster Care Miss Out on Federal
Money to Help Them Reach Their Dreams!

The Free Application for Federal Student Aid, or FAFSA, is
once again taking new applicants.

Too often, students from foster care drop out of college
because of financial reasons. In Florida, about 50% of
college students and 30% of university students using the
DCF tuition and fee exemption don’t receive Federal
financial aid, money they need to help them succeed. Let’s
all make sure ALL students from foster care complete the
form.

Here is the LINK to fill out the FAFSA. Share it today!

Pathways member Erin
LeDuc, Director of the
Daytona State College Center
for Women and Men, recently
presented on food insecurity

for our partner organization,
FCAN. Daytona recently hired
a staff member to serve
students from foster care and
is a national leader in terms of
serving highly vulnerable
students. Click to see
the presentation.

Positive Pathways Monthly Call
Join Us. We Don’t Use Your Video!

First Wednesday of Each Month
1:30-3 p.m.

Call In Number
(605) 468-8012
Code: 585853#
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https://www.positivepathwaysflorida.org/trainingvideos
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QYDFV8K
https://register.gotowebinar.com/recording/2977846226475468296
https://www.myflfamilies.com/service-programs/independent-living/
http://www.educatetomorrow.org/
http://www.positivepathwaysflorida.org/
https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/fafsa

